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WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

Interviews for our intake of PCSO’s will be 
underway very soon. We are looking forward to 
hopefully welcoming some new members to our 
team from late December 2022.  

Roads Policing 

Our newly formed Roads Policing Unit have 
responded to concerns about speeding in the 
Baston area. Motorists were issued words of advice 
as well a Traffic Offence Report. This work will 
continue; duties permitting. If you have concerns 
regarding speeding in your area, then please 
contact us using the email above.  

ASB 

We have had reports of anti-social behaviour at 
College Close Park. We will be working closely with 
the appropriate agencies to see what actions can 
be put in place.  

 

If you wish to check the recent crimes in your 
parish, please use the following link, enter your 

postcode, and click Crime Map. 

Your area | Police.uk (www.police.uk) 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things we 

will concentrate on for the next three months. Our 

priority(s) for the next quarter is: 

 

Anti-social Behaviour:  

The Meadows and The recreation Ground 
 

If you have any issues and feel they should be 
considered for the next quarter, please get in touch, 
and give us some brief details. 

FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

July 1st 

Members of our neighbourhood policing team will be 
attending the market. Come and join us where we can 
answer any questions you may have or simply pop by 

for a lovely chat, we’re all friendly.  

 

Do you have any engagements that you would like us 
to attend? Community engagements are a great part 
of all that we do and we would love to attend where 

we can.  

 

See you there! 
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